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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 
August 29, 2021 

 

Chairman Paight opened the meeting at 9:30 am.  Also present was Selectmen Jane Pitt and Earl Nelson 

and Burt Torsey. 

 

Mr. Torsey was in to speak with Selectmen about two items.  First, he provided a photo of the driveway 

entrance into the Pine Grove Cemetery.  Due to the construction on Granite Street, he said the driveway 

entrance was torn up and is now down to gravel in some areas.  He thought if we had extra material from 

a future paving job, that area could be patched.  Secondly, he provided a photo of the water shut off value 

for the cemetery.  This value is in an area he mows and because it sticks up so high, he is worried about 

damage to the valve.  He asked if the valve could be lowered to ground level.  The Selectmen will check 

with the Water Operator. 

 

Mr. Torsey left at 9:50 am. 

 

The Selectmen discussed the floor plan of the east side addition option.  Existing, west side and east side 

square footages were compared. The information provided by Bruce Lyman was discussed.  A list of 

questions was prepared for the architect in regards to rearranging components of the east side option 

including the emergency stairs, staff office, memory hall and storage room.  A reduction in square footage 

was discussed as the east side is currently drawn with more square footage than the west side option.   

 
Selectman Nelson moved to adjourn at 1:00 pm.  Seconded by Selectman Pitt. Vote was unanimous. 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Gina Paight 
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